
EMA DIRECTOR’S REPORT

February 2022

Monitored Ice storm on February 3-4, monitored wind storm on February 17-18

and monitored snowstorm on February 25, power outages, road closures, down

tree and any other problem areas.

Attended 2 Selectboard Meetings, remotely.

Attended the Knox County EMA Directors meeting, remotely.

Completed and submitted Annual EMA Director’s Report.

Interacted with the Town of Washington on their newly established EAS system

through DIALMY CALLS.

Completed monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community

Church Shelters and performed monthly maintenance on the emergency

generator at the Library/ Keag Shelter.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty N. Thomas

EMA Director

So. Thomaston, ME


